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 Our spring parent/teacher conference event held on March 15th was very well attended.  Our 
kindergarten through sixth grade students’ families were ALL invited to have a conference with 
their teacher(s).  During the conferences, our teachers shared 3rd quarter report cards, various 
benchmark data reports, as well as progress and areas for continued improvement.  The 
passion, confidence, sincerity, and knowledge that our teachers displayed during the 
conferences was impressive and another example of their proven dedication to our students.  
 
 

 Our annual Family Literacy NIght held on Thursday, March 1st that was combined with our 
Family Series event was a HUGE success with over 350 people in attendance. Students and their 
families visited their classrooms to pick-up their copy of their student Treasure Books that they 
wrote and illustrated. Our guests also visited the Book Fair and participated in healthy family 
social activities during the evening in the gymnasium. The families were provided a free family 
meal and several goodies to take home.  
 

 
 Our students continue to have learning opportunities outside of the classroom.  We have five 

additional field trips coming up over the next few weeks for our students including:  

 The Cincinnati Zoo – All of our first and third grade students will get to take a trip to the 
Cincinnati Zoo after receiving grants gifting free admission for our students.  

 Frankfort – State Capitol – Our sixth graders will head to Frankfort on April 26th to visit 
our state’s capital building and other notable landmarks.  

 Sunrock Farm – Our kindergarten students, parents and staff will enjoy a fun-filled day 
at the farm in April.   

 Children’s Theatre of Cincinnati – The second grade students will attend the Children’s 
Theatre performance also in April.   
 

We are so appreciative to our staff who work diligently to make these opportunities occur for our 
students.  
 

 Our students in grade K – 6 will participate in a 4th quarter cumulative benchmark test the week 
of April 16th using TE21’s Case Benchmark testing materials.  Student testing materials will be 
submitted with testing reports provided to LES administrators and teachers, which will then be 
analyzed.  If we find this this testing system to be beneficial, we will utilize this throughout the 
2018 – 2019 school year.   
 
 

 Important Upcoming March Dates at Lincoln Elementary School:  
 

 Kindergarten Registration Night – March 29th from 5:30 – 7:00 pm 

 3rd Quarter Recognition Assembly – March 30th @ 1:45 pm 

 3rd Quarter AR Incentive Winners – Laser Tag – March 30th    


